
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

4. TRAVIS ROAD AT WATTLE DRIVE - PEDESTRIAN SAFETY 
 
 The Transport Planner (Cycling and Pedestrians) informed the Board of concern about the safety of 

Freeville School children who need to cross Travis Road, at Wattle Drive and sought the Board’s 
endorsement of proposed Traffic Management works to address this issue and approval to initiate 
public consultation.  The Board decided:  

 
 1. That the proposed traffic management plan on Travis Road at Wattle Drive be approved. 
 
 2. That distribution of a publicity leaflet detailing this proposal to the community be approved. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


